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CROATIAN PARLIAMENT

COMMITTEE ON INTERPARLIAMENTARY COOPERATION
Croatian — Danish Friendship Group

Chairman

Zagreb, 02 December 2004.

Mr. Claus Larsen — Jensen

Chairman of the European affairs committee

Dear Mr. Larsen - Jensen

Please let me thank you very much for the informative and fruitful meeting and exchange
of ideas during our visit to The Folketing this week. The delegation is most appreciated of
vour principled support to Croatians membership in EU.

I would like to ask you once again to bare in mind our argumentations in particular
regarding the issues of the Croatians cooperation with the ICTY when you will discuss this
topic on the days to come. We are totally focused on the reform process in the country and
the membership in the EU. Our achievements are the stabile democratic institutions,
return of the refugees, economic progress, the reform judiciary and the regional
cooperation.

Once again thank you for your warm welcome, understanding and support. I look forward
to further contacts and the overall enhancement of the cooperation between the Croatian

Parliament and the Folketing.

I send you best wishes, and I am looking forward to stay in touch with you.

Best regards,
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